
What's New in the 
Shire of Wongan-Ballidu?

CONSTRUCTION CREW: Road widening on
Burakin Wialki Road. Traffic management
and traffic lights in use.

MAINTENANCE GRADERS: - Area 1 Latham
Road, Damboring West Road followed by
Meadows Road and Rifle Range Road.                                          
Area 2 Litchfield Road, Kalguddering East
Road followed by Wilkins Road.

BACKHOE CREW - Box Culvert
replacement on Ballidu East Road. Traffic
management and traffic lights in use.

MAINTENANCE CREW - Pothole repairs,
guidepost replacements and sign repairs in
various locations. Traffic management in
use.

ROADWORKS

COUNCIL MEETING
September's Ordinary Meeting of Council will
be held in Cadoux at the Cadoux Recreation
Centre on:

Friday 29th September
3pm

Residents and ratepayers are invited to
attend. Currently, once a year, the Shire holds
an Ordinary Meeting of Council in either
Cadoux or Ballidu, alternating each year
between the towns. 

DOG REGISTRATION
The Dog Act 1976 contains a range of measures
to improve community safety, encourage
responsible dog ownership, enable nuisance
behaviour to be more effectively dealt with and
to recognise assistance dogs. Amendments to
the Dog Act 1976 requires that effective 1
November 2015, all dogs must be
microchipped. Dog owners within the Shire of
Wongan-Ballidu must ensure that their dogs
are registered and microchipped by the time
they are three months old.

Registrations expire on 31 October of each year
and can be obtained for a period of one or
three years, or for the lifetime of the pet.

Please head into the Shire office to renew your
dog's registration if it is due to expire this year. 

CAT REGISTRATION

Have their pet micro-chipped and wearing
a collar with registration tags (for
identification purposes if the animal is lost
or injured).
Ensure their pet is sterilised (unless prior
approval is received from the Shire to
breed the animal).
Ensure their pet is registered with the
Shire of Wongan-Ballidu.

The Cat Act 2011 was introduced by the State
Government to encourage responsible cat
ownership and to reduce the number and
unnecessary removal of unwanted cats across
Western Australia.

Effective 1 November 2013, all cat owners
must ensure that by the time the animal is 6
months old they:

Registrations expire on 31 October of each
year and can be obtained for a period of one
or three years, or for the lifetime of the pet. 


